From: Greg Perry

Sent: Tuesday, 2 July 2024 9:31 AM
To: Portfolio Committee8
Subject: Pounds in New South Wales - Orange City Pound - site visit

Good morning

I hope the committee found the visit to Orange City Pound useful and informative.

My Pound Supervisor had an additional thought we forgot to raise at the visit that I wanted to put forward.

Council occasionally gets people repeatedly dumping puppy litters in our drop cages and we don’t have the
legal authority to check their license plates to identify them.

Any additional ways we can legally identify these people would help us get in touch with them for
education and support to try and stop the practice.

Appreciate your time. All the best with the remainder of the inquiry.

Kind regards

&ORANGE Greg Perry
CITY COUNCIL Senior Environmental Health Officer





